
From: David Milliron | Hogansville City Manager 

Sent: Monday, April 2, 2018 4:10 PM 

To: Hogansville Mayor & Council 

Subject: FW: City of Hogansville Water System Needs 

Attachments: 180402 Hogansville WSI.pdf 

  

Mayor & Council: There was some considerable responses at the Town Hall last month with regards to  

water pressure on the west end of the city. After a post popped up from James Woods on a Facebook  

page, I started to do some addition digging with respect to a project that had been vetted and later  

tabled that would otherwise address the low water pressure issues. I also located the supporting files for  

the project, which are now in my office for inspection. Last week, I met with Turnipseed and was given a  

complete walk through of the proposed project and estimated projected costs. Since it has been three  

years from the date of the preliminary engineering report, the cost of the project has escalated to just  

over $5.4 million. Please find attached correspondence from Chris Poje. The Council can mull this over  

and can give staff direction during the upcoming budget process. Thanks. 

  

-------------------------- 

From: Chris Poje | Turnipseed Engineers  

Sent: Monday, April 2, 2018 2:28 PM  

To: David Milliron | Hogansville City Manager  

Cc: Lisa Kelly | Hogansville City Clerk  

Subject: City of Hogansville Water System Needs 

  

David – attached is the summary of water system needs/projects requested.  We can address the raising  

of the standpipes as an alternate later, but as discussed I don’t think that’s the best solution for the  

problem at hand. 

  

Good luck with the meeting tonight.  We will work with Joe and Mark, or others as directed, to get their  

CIP’s drafted. 

  

Regards, 

Chris 

  

Christopher Poje, PE  

President  

T: 770 333 0700  M: 770 843 5318   

www.gbtengineers.com 


